January 4, 2020

NEVER FORGOTTEN HONOR FLIGHT
225780 Rib Mountain Drive #234
Wausau, Wi 54401

Dear Never Forgotten Honor Flight,

Please accept this donation of $500 from myself and my husband in honor of, and
on the behalf of, my parents: Charles and Mary Sapp.

My dad, Charlie, had the honor of being part of Flight #28 and | had the privilege
of being his guardian. Such an amazing experience!

Thank you for all you do for our Veterans!

Aty Jusna o

Jennife‘rj(Sapp) Tuman
& Stephen Tuman



